
I believe it is inaccurate to count prison inmates as residents of the 
community where the prison is located. The prison towns that support 
many of the prisons should not be given undue power by means of 
artificially increasing their populations by counting prisoners. This skews 
the apportionment of House of Representative seats so that tiny 
communities are over­represented. 
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